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Fairy Cake Friday Raised: Class  
10th September 2021 Thank you so much for the 
wonderful selection sent in today. 

£52.05 Hawks  

17th September 2021 Another great amount was 
sent in – thank you! 

£48.64 Doves  

24th September 2021  £47.40 Herons  

1st October 2021  £54.70 Eagles  

8th October 2021  £49.25 Kestrels  

15th October 2021  £57.20 Parrots  

Helping Hands ~ 
Money raised with the Clothing Bags 

£124.50 

22nd October 2021   £54.97 Falcons  

12th November 2021   Owls   

19th November 2021   Robins  

26th November 2021   EYFS  

3rd December 2021   Hawks  

10th December 2021   Doves  

17th December 2021   Herons  

Dates to consider for the Autumn Term: 

Friday 22nd October ~ Half Term Holiday for two weeks 

Monday 8th November ~ Autumn Term 2 starts. 

Switch off Fortnight begins – we are looking at ways to actively reduce our electricity useage! 

Monday 8th November ~ Single photographs to be taken.  Photographs of siblings will be taken unless specified that you wish to have your children having 

separate photographs taken.  Younger siblings and Little Chicks that do not normally attend on a Monday are asked to be here for 09:00.   
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Doves, Hawks and Falcons – please bring PE kits in a bag to come to school wearing school uniform for the photographs. 

Tuesday 9th November ~ Dan Worsley is holding a writing workshop and book signing at 15:30 in the Wing. 

Saturday 13th November ~ Carleton Green Goes Green 10:00-13:00.  Help needed to get our outdoor spaces ready for our children.  The vandalised bottle 

greenhouse is to be re located at the front of school.  We are in need of joiner expertise, materials and bottled to get it back in a functional state again. 

Friday 26th November ~ Nasal Flu Vaccinations with School Nurses. 

Friday 26th November ~ Non-Uniform Day ~ donate an item to help the Christmas Market.  (Years 5 & 6 please bring a bottle, Year 3, 4, 1 & 2 please bring in 

chocolate items, Ducklings to bring in any unwanted gifts) 

Wednesday 1st December ~ Year 3 & 4 trip to Liverpool Museum to explore the Egyptian artefacts.  Details to come. 

Wednesday 8th December ~ Christmas Market run by ‘Helping Hands’.  15:30-17:30 

Monday 13th December ~ Christmas Productions for EYFS at 09:30 and 14:30 

Tuesday 14th December ~ Christmas Productions for EYFS at 09:30 and KS1 at 14:30 and 17:30 

Wednesday 15th December ~ Christmas Productions for KS1 at 09:30. 

Thursday 16th December ~ Carol Service at Rossall Chapel from 17:30. 

Friday 17th December ~ School Closing for the Christmas Holidays. 

The parents’ evenings went really well with the online platform working smoothly.  Thank you for making this work so efficiently.  As always, you are 

welcome to speak to your classteacher at any point in the term by arranging an appointment time with the office.  If emailing teachers, however, please be 

mindful that they will respond only within the working week hours. 
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I am a very proud headteacher of Carleton Green ~ School has felt amazing this past half term despite our having to re-tighten procedures due to COVID. 

The children have made a really settled start to their school year with great learning taking place everywhere.  Behaviour is excellent!   It has been brilliant 

to see children earning their Carleton Codes and then see ties proudly adorned with with the colourful badges. 

School Update  

Falcons’ Class have coped admirably whilst Mrs Danyadi has been absent. Mr Readey and Mrs Crooks have worked hard to ensure the children have 

continued to access their learning appropriately.  I have been in often to see their learning and monitor the work they are carrying out and am very pleased 

with their progress. We hope that she is to make a full recovery over the two week break to return teaching in November.  

The delightful Miss Howell has settled into the routines and expectations of life as a teacher and will be taking more of a leading role within Herons’ Class. 

Our Deputy Headteacher (Mrs McEvilly) has returned from her Maternity Leave to support Miss Howell.  Her return means that Mrs Oddy is now able to 

concentrate fully upon to working alongside teachers to ensure that our pupils with a Special Educational Need are thriving.  Mr Boyd also is hosting a 

Trainee Teacher in his class.  Miss Hunter has worked at The Breck for quite some time and is placed with us to further develop her role as a teacher until 

February. We are committed to supporting trainees in becoming teachers and take an active part in BBL Teacher Training.  

 

Mrs Navruz is going to move to Owls’ Class to support the teaching and learning in Miss Wilson’s Class with Mrs Deaville returning from her Maternity Leave 

to support the learners in Yellow Ducklings’ Class. 

Both Mr Boyd and Miss Clarkson have been sucessful in securing Phase Leadership roles and will be joining my Senior Leadership Team after the half term 

break. 
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All pupils have been able to participate in our Outdoor Learning Sessions this past half term with Mrs Hicks.  We really want to improve our outdoor spaces 

and so ask that if you are able to spare a few hours on the 13th November (10:00-13:00) that you join us in developing them further.  It was such a shame 

that our plastic bottle greenhouse was vandalised as not only had the chidlren  worked hard to get it made but it was used every day.  Relocating it to the 

front of the school in a more prominent position will hopefully prevent a repeat destruction.  It will also mean that it can be accessed more easily from The 

Wing  (our outdoor learning centre).   The play area outside Ducklings is currently being re designed where we hope to have new play equipment installed 

in the February half term break. 

The pumpkin designs that have been brought in today have been tremendous.  We have some incredibly creative children!  It has been lovely to 

have had them judged today by ‘Helping Hands’ and our Art Lead teacher at the end of a busy half term.  We hope you all enjoy the two week break. 

School Carpark – please do not use our carpark at any time for dropping off or collecting your child from school.  We have had staff cars 

damaged recently and a child nearly knocked over through a parent reversing their way back out.  Unfortunately, due to the persistent use of some parents; 

we may have to resort to installing barriers to ensure the safety of all. 

: 

Vinnie L from Yellow Ducklings, Oscar B from Brown Ducklings, Lexi H from Herons, Max M 

from Parrots, Daniel M from Robins, Kalub from Owls, Tahlia from Doves, Ella B from 

Kestrels, Max H from Falcons, Ava S from Hawks and Joshua H from Eagles. 
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